NC Arboretum
Campus Police

To: SGT. Michael Murphy/BCSD

From: North Carolina Arboretum Campus Police/Chief Emily West
Date: 7/1/2015

Re: X-26 TASERs/Batleries/Holstersfcartridges

Sgt. Murphy,

| would like to request the ownership of 15 X-26 TASERSs, 15 batteries, 15 holsters, and 30 cartridges if
these items are still available from the storage of the Buncombe County Sheriffs department.

Qur department would greatly benefit from the use of your discontinued equipment. Please let me
know of how we might obtain this equipment and who needs fo be notified other than this request to
you.

If this request is honored, The North Carolina Campus Police department will take authority over this
equipment and its continued maintenance until the equipment is deemed unusable by TASER. Our
department will be glad to come and sign any necessary documents to make this change in ownership
valid.

On behalf of the North Carolina Arboretum Campus Police department | would like to thank you for this
opportunity! We can come by anytime to pick up TASER equipment when it is convenient for you.

Sincerely,

Emily G. West
Chief/N.C Arboretum Campus Police

emilywest@ncarboretum.org

§28-665-2402 ext. 273




